
 
SACRAMENTO COUNTY 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
NOTICE OF COMMUNITY MEETING 

 
THIS IS A COURTESY NOTICE that the Board of Supervisors of the First, Third 
and Fourth Supervisorial Districts are hosting a public meeting that is open for 
community input to discuss the proposed Safe Stay Community located at 4837 
Watt Avenue, North Highlands, California.  
 
COMMUNITY MEETING DATE AND LOCATION is Tuesday, July 30, 2024 from 
5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. at the Kay F. Dahill Community Center, North Highlands 
Recreation and Park District on 6040 Watt Avenue, North Highlands, California.   
 
PUBLIC COMMENT is welcome by the Board of Supervisors. The Board fosters 
public engagement and encourages public participation, civility and use of courteous 
language. The Board does not condone the use of profanity, vulgar language, 
gestures or other inappropriate behavior including personal attacks or threats 
directed towards any participant.  
 
To make a comment at the community meeting, speaker will be provided with a 
speaker request form to complete and submit to County staff. Speakers will be 
invited individually to make a comment.  
 
WRITTEN COMMENT OPTIONS 
• Send an email comment to richdesmond@saccounty.gov.  
• Mail a comment to Supervisor Rich Desmond, District 3, at 700 H Street, Suite 

2450, Sacramento, CA 95814. 
 

ACCOMODATIONS pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), medical 
reasons or other needs are available. Please contact the Clerk of the Board by 
telephone at (916) 874-5411 (voice) and CA Relay Services 711 (for the hearing 
impaired) or Boardclerk@saccounty.gov prior to the meeting for accommodation 
requests. 
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